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Happy Half Term!
What a busy first half of the Pentecost

Term we have had! And here we are,

with only five weeks of the school

year left when we return on 7th June.

We still have a lot to cram in with

welcoming our new parents for next

year, saying goodbye to our Year 6

children and, hopefully, a whole school

Mass in person on the school site.

We hope you have a wonderful half

term with your friends and families

and hopefully enjoy a bit of sunshine!

Numeracy Day Winners!
A huge thank you to all of the children

who entered the National Numeracy Day

competition. Mrs Goodman was very

impressed by the standard of the entries

and these have now been submitted to

the national competition – fingers

crossed for a national winner! Here are

our St Clare’s winners:

EYFS - Lacie

Year 1 - Poppy

Year 2 - Laura

Year 3 - Isaac P

Year 4 - Sam

Year 5 - Meredyth

Year 6 – Summer

Congratulations to them all!

Follow us on Twitter

@StClaresPrimar1

LOROS Rocket
Our LOROS rocket is finished! The

children and staff have worked very

hard on it and it looks wonderful! A

video and photos are on our Twitter

feed so you can see the children’s

creation! As soon as we know

whereabouts in Leicestershire the

rocket will be displayed as part of

Rocket Round Leicester, we will let you

know.
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Teach children how they should live, and they will remember it all their life.
Proverbs 22:6

Stars of the Week

Key Dates

Friday 28th

May

School closes for half 

term

Monday 7th

June
School opens

w/c 28th June Year 6 Performance*

Friday 2nd

July
Whole School Mass*

Friday 9th

July

School closes for 

summer

*subject to Covid restrictions

EYFS Hope

Year 1 Jaxon

Year 2 Filip

Year 3 Hugo

Year 4 Kyle

Year 5 Taylor

Year 6 Alicia

Sports Day
Finally, we had some sunshine and our

sports day went ahead on Thursday. It

was the first time the whole school

had been together this year and it was

a wonderful sight to see! The children

had a brilliant time with lots of

cheering and smiles!

We thank Mr Mitchell and Mrs Nicholls

for their hard work in arranging it all.

Attendance
National Target 97%

St Clare’s w/e 21/5/21 93.7%

Top Classes

1st Year 1 – 99.3%

= Year 3 – 97.9%

3rd Year 6 – 96.4% 


